
    
 

Letter of Appreciation 

 

Ref. No. STIITB/2023/1208 

 

      14th April 2023 

To, 

Binu Mol T. V., 

Assistant Professor,  

Department of Computer Science, 

KKTM Government College, Pullut, 

Kodungallur, Thrissur, Kerala 

 

This is to express thanks and appreciation to Binu Mol T. V., for spreading awareness and holding the 

following SDPs and FDP organized by KKTM Government College, Thrissur, Kerala in 

collaboration with Spoken Tutorial, IIT BOMBAY.  
 

1. Student Development Program(s): - 

On “Arduino”  - 11th December 2022 to 25th December 2022  – attended by 2 students 

On “Python 3.4.3”  - 11th December 2022 to 25th December 2022  – attended by 1 student 

On “Python 3.4.3”  - 15th December 2022 to 25th December 2022  – attended by 12 students 

On “GIMP”   - 8th February 2023 to 26th February 2023   – attended by 4 students 
 

2. Faculty Development Program: - 

On “Python 3.4.3”  - 19th December 2022 to 30th December 2022  – attended by 2 faculties. 

 

You are making an outstanding contribution to using ICT-based teaching and learning methodology for 

your faculty members and students. Your contributions to the implementation of the Spoken Tutorial 

Project are significant and have played a part in it becoming the fastest-growing NMEICT Project. Your 

excellent skills and courteous personality have helped tremendously in spreading awareness of Spoken 

Tutorial IIT Bombay. 

 

I would like to personally thank you for contributing to the software training and awareness events in 

your Institute. I am sure that we will continue to get your continued support for making India IT literate 

and spreading project existence in the state of Kerala. 

 

For and On behalf of 

Spoken Tutorials, 

Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Akanksha Saini 

National Coordinator 

Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay 
 

 


